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Marine Surveys West of Dwejra Bay - Gozo 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that marine surveys will 
be carried in an area West of Dwejra Bay Gozo as shown on the attached chart. The surveys 
will start on 23 April 2012 and are estimated to last for four weeks (weather permitting). 
 
The vessel ISIS will conduct the survey.  
 
Mariners are to note the above and give a wide berth of 150 m when this vessel is sighted on 
the above dates. Any instructions issued by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) are to be 
adhered to. 
 
 

 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




